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28 
Parent –
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Seminar 
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29 
PD/ Parent- 
Teacher 
12:30-3:00 
(No School 
for 
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30 

 
Kindergarten Registration 

All parents/guardians who have a child born in 2009 are 

expected to register their child for school. Children must 

reach the age of 5 before December 31, 2014. 

Parent/guardians go to their community schools during 

regular school hours to register and bring their child’s; 

 Proof of age (birth certificate, passport) 

 Medicare card 

 Proof of immunization 

 

Parent-Teacher 

Parent-Teacher will be held November 28 (3:30-

6:30) & November 30 (1-3:30). Please call Mrs. 

Calloway at 658-5362 to make an appointment with 

your child’s teacher.   

 

Shamrock’s That Rock 

Congratulations to the latest Winners 

 Jeffery, Keagan, Kody, Josiah, Phoenix, Zoey 

Moon, Mackenzie, Isaac, & Aislyn. 

  

Lending Library 

Lending library will be held in the Art Room every 

Tuesday & Thursday from 1:35-2:05. Students 

must be accompanied by an adult. 

Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will take place from November 27-29.  Classes will preview the sale on Wednesday, the 27
th
. 

It will also be open November 28
th
 from 9:00-6:30 and November 29 from 12:30-3:00. 

Get a head start on your Christmas shopping! 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/stpats/Pages/Welcome.aspx


Students Late For Class 

The school is experiencing consistent disruptions to the positive learning environment as many students 

are arriving late for school.  Both parents and students are responsible according to the Education Act, 

to be on time.  If a child is consistently late, their learning and the learning of others suffers.  Students 

who are consistently late will lose certain privileges in order to complete unfinished work.  Please ensure 

that your child arrives on time. 
 

 

FREE Education Money from the Government of Canada 

For your Child’s Education after High School 

 
Your child can use the money for:  Trade School, Community College, University or an Apprenticeship program or 

other post-secondary training 

 

Take 20 minutes to get up to $2000 for your children’s education after high 

school, and you don't have to use any of your own money - it’s all free! 

 

 

 

 

 

• Any child born on January 1, 2004, or later (does not have to attend   this school 

• Family net income must be less than $43,561 

• Parent must know his or her SIN (social insurance number) 

 

Banks will be there to get you started – no charge to you; one time sign-up. It’s easy and free! 

 

YOU MUST BRING WITH YOU: 

2 pieces of ID for parent: SIN and either a current provincial ID, or driver’s license (photo ID is best) or a current credit / debit card. 

 

Identification for child: Birth Certificate (not a photocopy) and SIN (you can get a SIN for your child on November 28). 
 

For more info contact Penni at 343-5382 or commorg.penni@gmail.com 

 

THERE WILL BE DRAWS FOR DOOR PRIZES! 

 
  
 

 

 

 
 

                              A hands-on program for 3 year olds and their parents. 

                                          Each week includes circle time, a group activity, snack and a craft. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy Tips!  

Don't leave home without it: 

Bring along a book or magazine any time your child has to wait, such as at a doctor's office. Always try to fit in reading! 

Once is not enough: 

Encourage your child to re-read favorite books and poems. Re-reading helps kids read more quickly and accurately. 

http://www.readingrockets.org/article/7835/ 

 

 

Congratulations to Tavien on using his WITS! 

Tavien walked away from another student that was bothering him. 

Way to Go Tavien! 

Join us at St. Patrick’s School, 172 City Line, November 28, 430pm - 630pm.  

A FREE 4 week program 

SPACE IS LIMITED – PLEASE REGISTER BY CALLING 

The Talk With Me Office at 643-7561 

Financial Assistance is available for transportation and childcare 

 

Dates: November 18th, 25th, December 2nd, and 9th 

St Patrick’s School: 10 – 11:30 

 

         Presented by: A Speech-Language Pathologist from 

         “Talk with Me” Early Language Services 
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